
 
MINISTRY OF PUBLIC WORKS & ENVIRONMENT 

DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC LANDS & BUILDINGS 

 

ESTATES SECTION 

 

EXPRESSION OF INTEREST FOR RENOVATION & USE  
 

 
 

19 HAPPY VALLEY ROAD, PEMBROKE, BERMUDA 
(EX-PRISON HEADQUARTERS SITE) 

 
The Ministry of Public Works & Environment/Department of Public Lands & Buildings invite 
entities or persons interested in RENOVATION and USE of the subject property to send their 
EXPRESSION OF INTEREST to: 
 

Ministry of Public Works, 3rd Floor, General Post Office (GPO) Building,  
56 Church Street, Hamilton. 

 
Please pick up an EXPRESSION OF INTEREST pack from above office or send a request for 

a pack to email contact below. The pack could also be found on the webpage – 
www.gov.bm/procurement-notices 

 
Proposals must be received by 3:00pm on Monday 4th August, 2025  

 
For further details please email: kagyakwa-duodu@gov.bm 

 
Late submissions will not be considered. 

 
Please note that the Ministry is not bound to accept any proposal 
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